Friends and Family of Arbor Dale,

So many of you have reached out from outside of our community longing to hear news other
than Facebook, and to know of how to help and how to pray. We are grateful.

It is still very difficult to give an accurate answer to that at this point. Without cell service, water,
or access to power in most parts of the county, we are still gathering information. With that said,
we've accounted for almost all those who attend ADPC and they are safe.

Roads are a bit hot mess, but are being worked on and access points are slowly opening up.

In terms of "how to help"...you can send folks the link to this page where they can donate by
clicking the button at the top of this page titled "Donate". As various needs are identified,
we will do our best to steward these funds faithfully, over time, to love our neighbors.

And, for those who can make it- we will indeed gather to worship this Sunday! There were 11
gathered this past Sunday, and we pray that number will keep growing. The only part of the
Arbor Dale that was damaged is a small section of the parking lot.

Pray as lead. We will also try to send out our weekly ADPC emails so let us know if you are not
on that list.

The LORD is my rock, my fortress and my deliverer; my God is my rock, in whom | take
refuge, my shield and the horn of my salvation, my stronghold. Psalm 18:2

In our Lord,

Pastor Tee



